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General public are hereby informed that our client Veera 
Machineni Venkata Ramana S/o. Late B. Venkat Rao is the
owner of the properties mentioned below. One, Smt. Palli
Jayashree W/o. Late V. Radhakrishna (D/o. P. Narasimhulu), as
was badly treated by her husband by assaulting her brutally
causing burns on her hands etc., unable to meet the torture as
our client's father Venkat Rao and her father Narasimhulu knew
each other, having worked together, she came to live with our
client's father in the year 1986 leaving her son and daughter.
Since then, she has been living mostly with our client's father.
Taking pity on her, on humanitarian grounds, he provided a job
in the school being run by him at Chikadpally. She was appointed
as a LKG teacher in 1986. During 1986-87 as she had an ulcer
and vomited blood, she was taken care by our client's father and
she was hospitalised as there was no body to take care of her.
On her request, she was allowed to complete her B.E.D. and
M.E.D. through Annamalai Correspondence Course at the 
expense of our client's father. She was appointed as head 
mistress in the year 2000, because of such acquaintance, 
certain properties were also purchased in her name by our client,
for which the entire consideration was paid by our client only
through cheques issued by him to the vendor as she had no 
capacity to purchase any such land and even the constructions
were made by our client only. Although her son never visited
after she left the company of her husband, having gone abroad
to USA and returned, his marriage was also performed by our
client. Inspite of all the above facts which are well within the
knowledge of the said son and daughter of the said Smt.
JayaShree who never bothered to take care of her, having 
'temporarily come down to Hyderabad, are understood to be 
prevailing upon and forcing her to alienate the lands/properties
standing in her name to third parties without any right or title. It
is also brought to our notice that the said Jayashree suffered
from Alzheimers & Parkinsons and continues to suffer from Men-
tal Dementia and is not in a sound mind. Although, she does not
have any intention to cheat the persons who took care of her and
made her to survive, her children are forcing her to alienate the
properties. In the light of above position, the general public arc
hereby cautioned not to purchase any of the properties 
mentioned below although the deeds are in the name of her. 
Inspite of this Notice, if they purchase any of the properties they
will be doing so in their own risk and they will not be deemed to
be the bonafide purchasers and such transactions are liable to
be null and void.
The details of the properties are as under

1. All that the agricultural lands admeasuring 2 acres 10 
guntas situated at Sy No. 183/U situated at Nerellapalle Village,
Balanagar Mandal, Mahaboobnagar District

2. All that the agricultural lands admeasuring 1 acre 30 guntas
situated at Sy No. 185/a situated at Nerellapalle Village, Balanagar
Mandal, Mahaboobnagar District

3. All that the agricultural lands admeasuring 4 acres 25 
guntas situated at Sy No. 179/AA situated at Nerellapalle Village,
Balanagar Mandal, Mahaboobnagar District

4. All that the agricultural lands admeasuring 1 acre 32 guntas
situated at Sy No. 180/AA situated at Nerellapalle Village, 
Balanagar Mandal, Mahaboobnagar District

5. All that the agricultural lands admeasuring 1 acre 12 guntas
situated at Sy No. 182 aa 2/2 situated at Nerellapalle Village,
Balanagar Mandal, Mahaboobnagar District

6. All that the agricultural lands admeasuring 27 guntas 
situated at Sy No. 183/e/3 situated at Nerellapalle Village, 
Balanagar Mandal, Mahaboobnagar District

Sd/- M/S. MAHADEV ASSOCIATES
ADVOCATES

15-93, Kodandaramnagar, Dilsukhnagar, Hyderabad-500060.
Cell: 9700380730

PUBLIC NOTICE


